
FREDERICK CIRCUIT COURT PHASE IV RESUMPTION 

Notice to the Bar and the Public 

 

On Monday, March 15, the Circuit Court will resume Phase IV proceedings as 

outlined in Chief Judge Barbera’s latest Administrative Order. 

 

Phase IV means that all Circuit Court matters with the EXCEPTION of trials by 

jury will proceed. 

 

At all times, however, masking and social distancing requirements must still be 

followed. So, the number of individuals allowed into the courthouse, courtroom, 

court office, or other public space will be limited.  Be prepared to wait outside of 

the building if necessary.  

 

All individuals entering the courthouse must comply with COVID screenings 

conducted by the Sheriff’s Department and MUST WEAR A MASK AT ALL 

TIMES. 

 

Please keep 6 feet apart and stay safe. 

 

 

 

- Honorable Julie S. Solt 3/15/2021 

 

 

 

 


